From: Jeremy Dunn [mailto:jdunn@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2014 4:50 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Conference request

Hi Steve,

I am reporting on my recent conference attendance per the previous request below to use MacArthur grant funds through CPLF to attend the Illinois Library Association Conference in Springfield, IL. I attended the conference on Oct. 14 and 15. The Illinois Library Association conference is an annual gathering of library professionals in Illinois from multi-type libraries to attend continuing education sessions on topics relevant to library practice. 

All travel expenses including registration, auto mileage, lodging and food were paid by the MacArthur Foundation through the CPLF.

Thank you,

Jeremy

Jeremy Dunn   
Director of Teen Services
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